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By Email       November 20th, 2017 

 

Town of Okotoks 

Okotoks, Alberta 

Attention:  Mayor Bill Robertson 

 

Dear Mayor Bill: 

 

Re:  Dawgs Annual Banquet & Fundraiser, Saturday, January 27th, 2018 

 

I hope this finds you well. Please be sure and mark your calendar for Saturday, January 27th, 2018 for 

the Dawgs Annual Banquet and Fundraiser. I recall that last year you requested we provide you with 

prior notice so that you had an opportunity to take the matter up with Council; hence this 

correspondence. 

   

We are particularly excited about this year’s banquet in that we are honoring long time Dawgs Coach, 

David Robb and Baseball Canada Head Coach and Director, Greg Hamilton into the Okotoks Dawgs 

Hall of Fame.  We are also happy to have Calgary Stampeders Quarterback, Bo Levi Mitchell, as the 

guest speaker. Announcement of Bo Levi Mitchell has been well received and we anticipate this year 

will be another sold out crowd.   

 

In addition, we will celebrate the success of our Dawgs Academy with 32 graduates.  It was another 

great year for our Academy teams as the Pee Wee club (11-12 years) and Bantam club (13-15 years) 

won Alberta Provincial Championships.   

 

We will also present awards to the top Dawgs collegiate performers.  This year’s winners are: 

    

Most Valuable Player:    Kody Funderburk         Rookie of the Year:    Matt Lloyd 

True Grit Award:     Eddie Sanchez                   Pitcher of the Year:    Tyler Burdett 

 

Tickets are $800 per table and as I recall the Town typically reserves a table or two.  Thanks for your 

consideration and please contact me if you have any questions.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Angie Cox 

Special Events and Community Relations 

Okotoks Dawgs Baseball Club 

 

 

mailto:info@dawgsbaseball.ca

